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Search Committee Update

For the month of November, the Search Committee has been accepting
application material from multiple candidates. As we turn to December,
the Committee continues to wait on candidates to submit material. Some
delay has occurred due to the Thanksgiving holiday.

For candidates that have already submitted their material for application,
the Committee has begun interviews. More candidate interviews have
been scheduled for December. We have been scheduling interviews
around holiday schedules.

The Committee will provide more updates in December as we expect to
complete interviews, and go through our discernment process to
determine how God is leading us in the pool of candidates He has brought
before us. This is where you have been called, as this church body. There
has been much interest in our church's senior pastor position. Please pray
for the pool of candidates that are applying and interviewing. Pray that
each will receive understanding, wisdom, and discernment about their
potential calling to our church. And please also pray for your Search
Committee, as we follow God's desire to call a leader to this church that
can meet our needs and be compatible with us in the ministry we are
doing.

It is in Christ who strengthens us, who is working to finish what He started
in us, that we can do what He has called us to do. And together as His
church, as we cooperate in the gifts He has given us, He will use this body
for His purpose, and for His glory. Amen (Let it be so).

Russell Glaue, Search Committee Chair
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Interim Pastor’s Article

Be Still
Now then, stand still and see this great thing
the LORD is about to do before your eyes!
(1 Samuel 12:16 NIV)

Last Friday and Saturday | had the joy of attending
two wonderful concerts. It was a beautiful way to start
| the Advent/Christmas season. The first was the
Candlelight Processional at Epcot in Walt Disney
| World. What a glorious evening listening to a massed
choir of over 300 voices, accompanied by a full
orchestra and herald trumpets, tell the story of the birth of Christ through the
reading of scripture and singing of carols and hymns. | was transported!

The following night | attended the Holiday Festival of Music here at WIU in
Macomb. | again left the busyness of the season, to enjoy the solitude that
music can provide. Many WIU School of Music ensembles participated as well
as guests from the WIU and Macomb communities. The Children’s Choir was
angelic and included our own Jadyn Glaye, Celena Mangalaraj and Abby
Wallace. Of course, there was the proud grandma moment when Cicely sang
with the University Singers and Holiday Festival Choir. Once again, | allowed
music to minister to my soul.

William Penn wrote: “In the rush and noise of life, as you have intervals, step
home within yourselves and be still. Wait upon God, and feel His good
presence; this will carry you evenly through your day’s business.” That was my
experience at both concerts. Ram Dass’ statement: “The quieter you become,
the more you can hear” is so true. | not only attended two wonderful concerts
but my soul was nourished. (If you would like to listen to the WIU concert you
can go to youtube.com and search “WIU Holiday Festival Redeux.”)

The holidays can become so hectic and stressful if we let them. | pray you find
opportunities to stop the busyness and just let God minister to you. The prophet
Isaiah wrote: “But those who wait for the LORD shall renew their strength, they
shall mount up with wings like eagles, they shall run and not be weary, they
shall walk and not faint.” (Isaiah 40:31 NIV)

Find moments this holiday season to put the busyness on hold and just be still.
Find moments to quiet your mind and simply allow God to wrap you in his love
and fill you with His peace. Find moments to allow God to feed your soul. Find
moments to remember who and what we celebrate. Find moments to
Experience Christmas.

To God be the Glory!

Claudia McCain
Interim Pastor
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The Christmas Experience

Joseph and

Sermon Series

experience Christmas!

Sunday
Friday

Sunday
Sunday

Friday

Sunday
Monday

Sunday

Dec 2 Experiencing God’s Faithfulness
Dec 7 The Christmas Experience
6:30 p.m., Movie Event
Dec 9 Experiencing God’s Favor
Dec 16 Experiencing God’s Peace
A special worship service featuring our FBC children & youth
Dec 21 The Longest Night

6:30 p.m., A worship service of light in the midst of darkness
Dec 23 Experiencing God’s Plan & Purpose

Dec 24 Experiencing God’s Joy
5:30 p.m., Christmas Eve Candlelight Worship

Dec 30 Experiencing God’s Love

Church Board Summary

This past month The Board met twice in October. ltems discussed/completed this month were:
« Normal financial and church business
e The amount to be paid to Missions for the remainder of the year was discussed and

finalized.

o The budget for next year was discussed and finalized. The final amounts will be updated
and sent out for approval by the board.

« The updating of the accounting team and communion server / preparation teams was
discussed. It is the boards responsibility to update these lists for the following year.

e The closure of the church office between Christmas and New Years was discussed and

approved.

We would like the continued prayers from all of you as we conduct the business of our
church.

Rich Sample

FBC Board Chairperson
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Christmas 2018

This year, let’'s experience the birth of Jesus in a fresh and compelling new way - a way that
leaves the commercialized, secularized event behind for the ancient and eternal world. Based
upon Kyle Idleman’s, The Christmas Experience, we’ll walk through the journey of Mary and
discover that God always keeps His promises then and now. Join us as we
experience God’s faithfulness, favor, peace, plan, purpose, joy and love. This year, let’s really



General Income & Expense Summary

Month Income* Expenses
January $12,914.66 $15,841.83
February $14,441.77 $18,646.26

March $16,747.44 $12,713.81
April $14,557.30 $10,424.13
May $15,777.72 $11,434.62
June $10,675.87 $10,776.93
July $14,008.16 $13,318.83
August $16,744.75 $13,619.59

September $12,802.34 $12,069.36
October $12,839.76 $11,296.30
November $17,789.61 $10,956.51

e Includes Tithes, Offerings, Gifts, & Interest

Birthdays&

Annive sarles

2—Susan Rose January
3—Ramona Barr 1—Jerry McKamy

5—Damaris Hanson 2—Jim Harman

7—Scott & Julie Adair (a) 3—Emily Jordan

1 +-Ron & Marilyn Smith (a) 10—Richard Sample

1 2-Beth Deitrich 14—Christina Harman
Mary Hainline 15—Tyler Green

1 4—Paula Black 16—Kyler Glaue

1 6—Allen & Leann Walters (a) 17—Kathleen Barry

1 9-Jim Richardson George Sewell

2 2-Lou Melvin 22—Steve Smart

2 5-Brooks Wallace 23—Rob Wallace

2 8-Charlotte Royer 24—Tammy Carson

2 9-George & Johnsy Mangalaraj (a) Evelyn Haggn

3 1-Kandice Royer 26—Margaret Ellis

2 +—Fred & Kay Adair (a)
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Building Update

The 3-year Vision 4 Tomorrow campaign has had an exciting beginning! Our commitment
total for this campaign is $320,775.00. As of November 30, 2018, $39,894.50 has been given
toward this goal. If you haven’t had a chance to add your commitment to this total, you can
still do so. Just contact Leann in the office and either ask for a commitment card or tell her the
amount you would like to commit and it will be added. Remember, your commitment is
confidential. We only need $4225.00 committed to meet our Hallelujah goal!

Another way to contribute to our building program is to volunteer to help out with the
completion of Phase 1. Volunteers meet most Saturday mornings. There are tasks that don’t
require a lot of construction skill and it would be great to see more volunteers helping out.

“They are to do good, to be rich in good works, generous, and ready to share . . . ©
1 Timothy 6:18

Judy Hurt
Capital Campaign Follow-up Director

Thank you

Dear church friends,

Thank you for coming to my special party. It had been 19 months since | had seen
most of you.

| have been reading and rereading my many cards. The books you gave me will
bring hours of pleasure to my preschooler's. There was not one duplicate. Thank you
again for the lasting joy each of you added to my heart.

God richly blesses me.

In Christian Love,
Ginny Doxstader

Thank You

Dear FBC,

There are so many to thank for helping make mom’s (Ginny Doxstader) birthday celebration
memorable. From Paula & Allen in the kitchen, to those who put up and took down the tables
and chairs. Your work was much appreciated.

Thank you!
Amy, Ginny Doxstader’s daughter, & the entire family
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The Christmas Experience
Movie Event

Friday, December 7, 6:30 p.m.
at the First Baptist Church of Macomb

The Christmas Experience tells the story of the birth of Jesus in a highly
cinematic and profound way. As the story of His birth unfolds, you’ll be
reminded that the Christmas holiday is more than just a commercialized,
secularized event, but an opportunity to remember that what happened then
changed everything now.

The Longest Night Worship

Friday, December 21, 6:30 p.m.
at the First Baptist Church of Macomb
The Longest Night of the Year

For those who have lost a loved one, Christmas can be a time of deep
loneliness. For others, who have lost a relationship, health, job, or
experienced financial setback it may be a time of pain, confusion, or fear.
The Longest Night is a time when we can acknowledge the sadness we feel
at Christmas and still feel surrounded by the compassionate love of God.

Christmas Eve Candlelight Worship
December 24, 5:30 p.m.

Experiencing God’s Joy
Featuring the FBC Drama Team
creating a living nativity in
Come and Adore Him

Reminders

Sunday, December 23 & Sunday, December 30 there will be no Sunday
School. Classes will resume on Sunday, January 6, 2019.

Tuesday, December 25, 2 0 +-83Vednesday, January 2, 2 0 +8he
Church Office will be closed. Leann will return to the office on Thursday,
January 3. If you need assistance please call the church office and leave a
message, phone messages will be checked daily. Thank youl!
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Meal Boxes

The Deacon Team is collecting non-perishable food items for needy families this Christmas
season. In the coming weeks, please bring in food donations for our collection by
Wednesday, December 19. If you know of any families who may benefit from this food
assistance, please contact the church office or talk to one of the Deacons.

Ringing of the Salvation Army Bell

Saturday, December 8, 9:00 a.m.—7 : (pn.

First Baptist Church Ringing of the Salvation Army Bell at Hy-Vee (indoor location). Please
sign up on the bulletin board by the front entrance of the church. There are still times
available, come in and sign up or call the church office to have Leann sign you up with the
times that you specify.

2019 Giving Envelopes

2019 Giving Envelopes are now available to pick up. Please pick up your numbered giving
envelope box on the table on the right side of the sanctuary. If you do not have a box & would
like one, take an unlabeled box & record your name next to the appropriate number on the
sheet provided.

lllinois Tornado Relief
If you would like to help the people who have been affected by the tornados that came
through lllinois last week, make checks payable to FBC and put “GRReat Offering--lllinois
tornado” in the memo line. We not only want to help our churches, but also want to help their
neighbors.

GRR ABMen will be going into the affected area later this week to help where needed. They
are coordinating their efforts with the Red Cross.

Please keep all involved in your prayers.

Paul Gibson, ABC-GRR Executive Minister
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Maws from Hlan & %mﬂ Brown Athans Graaca, [Dacambar 2018

WWe are thankful to be back in Athens Greece and enjoying the mild fall temperatures, It has allowed us to spend
time searching for our next home and the home for our future guests, We believe we will have secured a home and
be able to move in by mid- to late January. We thank God for the pesceful and spacious place He will provide for
His servants to get rest snd restorstion. Until then, we keep our guest room open and reach out in other ways.
In September we had our first guest, who stayed with us in our spartment for five days. Hewss burned out,
dizconnected from God snd wanting direction and rest. We thank God for the oppartunity to provide that for him
and see the difference when he left us! This is what he ssid,
“I am 20 grateful for my time of spdritual enrichment and phystcal rest with both of you I really nesded that time and God used
it to provide mewith @ degper confidence in Him and what He sayz about me. T loved that you geyz gave me the space I needed to
just be by meyself and with God. =

WWe have already received many requests for couples to come and be ministered to at the Adarean Oasis when we
open after the new year! Plesse pray for our moving in early January, for our health to stay strong and for us to be
constantly reminded to stay dependent on PAPA for our strength and usefulness!

This leads us to our special request o yoa as we come to the end of 2008...

We believe God wants us to ask our friends snd family to prayerfully consider making s special contribution
towards the birth of the Aegean Qasisin January 2009, To completely furnish and set up this ministry apartment,
we will need $5000, azbroken down below:

UsedNew Appliances (Lg:& Sm.) - $1200
Tableware/Cooloware - $200
All end of the year #ifs can be given divectly onlife o Couch, 3 Chaies and Area Rug - 31000
https:/flifeimpactministries. kindful .com/?campaign=297521 Smll Dining Table and Chairs - $350
(type or copy and paste the above link into your web browser) TV, Speaker and Stand - $300
or mailed to: Life Impact, PO Box 906, Bend OR 97709 Bedding (all seasons) & Bath Linens - $300
with “Account 450 on the memo line. Bedroom Air Conditioner (9000 wall unit) - $400
Curtsins and Light Fixtures (LR/BR) - $200
Interior Paint - $450
Cutdoor Patio furniture,/Fire Pit/Shed — $300

We pray that gyou have a
wonderful celebration of our
Savior's birth and that God
will use gou in the new year
to bring glory to His name!

Al & Méfﬁf%

Email us at awbrowns @yahoo.com

Thank you for believing with us that
(God cares for those He calls and has
called us to show them that He cares!

!

-

sening wicr. ) UNITED & Life Impact

[

TLDOH 280N

isit Life impact online at wwew lifeimpact.care
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file:///G:/My%20Documents/SCHEDULE%20OF%20EVENTS/2018-FBC-Calendar.docx#November_2018#November_2018
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/January-2019

Our New Worship Center
First Baptist Church 1515 S. Candy Lane, Macomb, IL

I515 South Candy Lane Phase 2
Macomb, lllinois 61455

309-833-2479
www.fbcmacomb.com
Phase 1

fbcsecretary2013@comcast.net
Worship -
Classrooms

A BT y
AT [ )=t P T Y]

Classrooms

TTT

5 Multi-Purpose
(Worship & Feliowship)

Offices

www.fbcmacomb.com

Our Mission
Reaching Peo®lBuilding Believers

Our Vision and Purpose
To encourage and empower changes within ourselves
to meet the needs of the congregation,
community and the world
Philippians 4:13, James 2:26

Church lof Macomb

Please Join Us!

Worship—Sunday mornings at 9:30 a.m.
Sunday School—Sunday mornings at 10:45 a.m.

Find us on the web at www.fbcmacomb.com

Podcasts of the weekly message can be heard or
downloaded by clicking on the Podcast link on the home page.
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